
 

30 th    September   2020  

Hello   Gardeners  

We   have   just   passed   the   spring   equinox   and   our   garden   is   already   showing   luscious   spring   growth!  
We   are   seeing   the   fruits   of   our   labour   from   this   last   year,   as   we   focused   to   improve   the   quality   of   the  
soil.   Our   members   have   worked   consistently   to   refine   various   compos�ng   techniques   and   with   aid  
from   our   happy   worms,   we   are   delighted   that   the   soil   is   looking   rich   and   fer�le.  

 
Compost  
As   you   know,   the   garden   has   re-opened   to   members   and   the   compost   collec�on   bins   have   also   been  
reinstated   a�er   the   COVID   19   precau�onary   closure.   Please   check   no�ces   upon   entry   to   the   garden  
and   our   website   for   acceptable   organic   ma�er.  
 

Membership   and   dona�ons  
We   warmly   welcome   many   new   members   to   this   year's   membership   cycle   and   hope   to   see   you   in   the  
garden   soon.   If   you   would   like   to   be   added   to   the   KXCG   Whatsapp   Garden   group   or   KXCG   Whatsapp  
Social   group,   please   let   us   know   by   responding   to   this   email   or   when   next   in   the   garden   with   another  
member.   

We   would   also   like   to   take   this   opportunity   to   thank   Ian   Campbell   of   Ray   White   Real   Estate,   Macleay  
St,   Po�s   Point   for   the   very   generous   dona�on   to   our   garden.   We   are   very   grateful   for   such   dona�ons!   

 
Ques�on   to   our   members  
We   are   always   open   to   feedback   from   our   members   and   supporters   and   welcome   your   ideas   on   ways  
we   can   further   improve   your   experience   as   a   garden   member.   You’re   invited   to   reply   via   this   email.   
 
Food   for   thought  
Our   Annual   General   Mee�ng   (AGM)   is   coming   up   in   early   December.   
This   is   an   opportunity   for   you   to   nominate   for   membership   of   the   Garden   Commi�ee.   
Membership   of   the   GC   means   that   you   represent   the   interests   of   the   members   of   Twelve   Fine  
Oranges,   Kings   Cross   Community   Garden.   Responsibili�es   include   seeking   input   from   all   members,  
liaising   with   City   Of   Sydney,   ensuring   that   the   garden   flourishes   according   to   stated   values,   managing  
the   budget.   It   can   be   hard   work   and   a   lot   of   fun.   We   will   be   in   touch   with   details   of   �me,   place,  
nomina�ons   forms   closer   to   the   date   and   invite   you   to   consider   this   opportunity.   We   can   provide   you  
with   the   Council   approved   Management   Plan   if   you   want   to   be�er   understand   how   the   garden   is  
designed   to   work.   (*only   financial   members   are   eligible   to   nominate   for   the   GC)  
 
COVID   19  



Just   a   reminder,   when   you   come   into   the   garden,   please   make   sure   you   add   your   name   to   the   Covid  
19   Contacts   Register   found   on   the   bookcase   in   the   shed.   For   latest   COVID   19   safely   updates   please  
visit   our   website:   h�ps://www.kingscrossgarden.org/  
See   you   in   the   garden,  

 

Kylie-Ann  

Kings   Cross   Community   Garden   Commi�ee  

 


